

Headteacher: Mrs L Bevan BA, MA

Wells Road, Glastonbury, Somerset BA6 9BY T: 01458 832943 | F: 01458 831220 E: secretary@stdunstansschool.com

www.stdunstansschool.com

27 January 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

RE: Year 9 Parents' Evening

I look forward to meeting you all this week, at our Options Evening event on **Thursday 2nd February** (18.00 - 20.00). If you would like to attend the event please complete the google form titled: 'Year 9 Options Evening - Confirmation of Attendance'. The form was sent out last week however, if you haven't received one, please email secretary@stdunstansschool.com and we will send it out again.

There is an options booklet available to your child that has all the information they need to be aware of when making decisions about their choices for year 10. We have given one of these booklets to your child, and the booklet is also available on the school website. To access the booklet, press the curriculum button, then select KS4 options on the drop down. It would be advisable to read this booklet before the Options Evening event.

In addition to the Options Evening there will be a Parents' Evening for year 9, the following week on Thursday 9th February. The event will be between 16:00 - 19:00. Please attend the event with your child as it will be an excellent opportunity to discuss the subjects your child is considering. Bookings for the event will be made via the school cloud software and you will be able to book appointments from 16.00 on Wednesday the 1st of February. Instructions on how to use the school cloud are attached to this email.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours faithfully

Mr T Armstrong Assistant Headteacher

tvickers-armstrong@stdunstansschool.com

